

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUÉ Being a Communication to Residents about Tess Sleigh

18 May 2018

Dear fellow Residents,

We would like to inform you that Tess Sleigh is standing down from her position as Portfolio Leader for Safety and Security with immediate effect.

We would like to thank Tess for her diligent work and application to a very necessary undertaking for the last 5 years. She has always put her cheery disposition to the fore, and along with her husband Chris, have kept us safe, day and night.

We wish Tess and Chris all the best in the future and success in her fight to gain full health.

Graham Brickett (Unit No 126) has taken over this portfolio and we are sure that he will receive your support in the future.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)